GUNDERSEN CLINIC
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN

June 10, 1941

Dr. Fred Rankin
271 West Short St.
Lexington, Ky.

Dear Fred:

I was hoping to congratulate you personally
upon your elevation to the Presidency of the American
Medical Association. I feel that the Association should

be congratulated upon obtaining the benefit of your
services.

I am sure that you are going to bring to your

task the same vigorous enthusiasm which has characterized
your work in the past.

With kind regards, and wishing you every success,
I am

Sincepely yours,

Gunnar’Gundersen, M. D.
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